

BRIDGE OWNERS FORUM
BOF 68: TUESDAY 19 OCTOBER 2021
BEVES ROOM, KINGS COLLEGE, CAMBRIDGE

Actions:

	Agenda Reference	Action by	Action required
1	Item 2	Graham Cole	HRA Representation on BOF To be confirmed.
2	Item 3	Chairman/ Richard Fish	LoBEG Representation on BOF To be resolved.
3	Item 3	Richard Fish	Ongoing Actions from Previous Meetings To be considered at BOF 69.
4	Item 3	Richard Fish	IABSE Group looking at Bridge Collapses BOF input still under consideration.
5	Item 3	Richard Fish	Bridge Inspector Competency Schemes Comparison To be completed.
6	Item 3	Liam Duffy	TII Sustainable Procurement Guidance To be presented at a future meeting.
7	Item 3	Jason Hibbert/ Richard Fish	A465 Mutual Investment Procurement Model Possible presentation at a future BOF meeting.
8	Item 3	Richard Fish	BridgeCat Progress update to be sought and an update given at BOF 69.
9	Item 4	Richard Fish	Consultants' Net Zero Bridges Group Brain Duguid to be contacted with a proposal to align BOF and consultants' groups.
10	Item 4	Paul Fidler	Net Zero Mapping Presentation Tercia Jansen van Vuuren's presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.
11	Item 5	Richard Fish	Historic Rail Estate and BOF HRE to be considered as a possible member of BOF.
12	Item 5	Paul Fidler	Historic Rail Estate Presentation Fiona smith's presentation to be uploaded to BOF website.

	Agenda Reference	Action by	Action required
13	Item 6	Paul Fidler	C&RT Presentation To be uploaded to BOF website.
14	Item 6	Richard Fish	Design Life of Critical Elements To be considered at a future BOF meeting.
15	Item 6	All	Papers on Bridge Condition and Failures Anyone who knew of such references to send details to Richard Fish.
16	Items 7&8	Richard Fish	Prioritisation of Research Proposals BOF members to be emailed.
17	Item 11	Graham Cole	BICS and CSS Wales Scheme Work ongoing on developing a mutual scheme to be reported to a future BOF meeting.
18	Item 12	Paul Fidler	MCHW Presentation To be uploaded to BOF website.
19	Item 12	All	ICE Proceedings: Bridge Engineering Journal Volume 174 Issue 3 (September 2021) on the DMRB recommended.
20	Item 13	All	AustRoads Bridges Task Force – Bridge Technology Task Group Volunteer sought for BOF representation on this group.
21	Item 13	Chairman/ Richard Fish	Possible BOF Agenda Items on Monitoring and/or a Future Themed Meeting To be considered.
22	Item 14	Richard Fish/ Neil Loudon	Implementation of CIRIA Guide C764 Hidden Defects Update to be provided on National Highways document
23	Item 15	All	Performance of Weathering Steel Bridges Completion of Steel Bridge Group survey on weathering bridges within 15km of the coast to be completed
24	Item 16	Nicola Head	BCI Review To be shared at a future BOF meeting.
25	Item 16	Paul Thomas	Performance of GRP replacement of timber decks To be shared at a future BOF meeting.

	Agenda Reference	Action by	Action required
26	Item 16	Trish Johnson	Clifton Bridge Carbon Counting To be shared at a future BOF meeting.
27	Item 16	Trish Johnson/ All/ Richard Fish	Suicide Prevention Review of current best practices to on BOF 69 agenda
28	Item 17	All	Bridges 2022 Conference and Awards Dates of 9 th and 10 th March 2022 to be noted.
29	Item 17	Richard Fish	Bridges 2022 Awards Categories, including carbon, to be discussed with Jose Sanchez.
30	Item 18	Chairman/All	BOF Subscriptions New system requires Purchase Orders to be issued before invoices can be processed: watch this space!
31	Item 19	Richard Fish	Bill Harvey BOF's congratulations on Bill's fund-raising to be sent.
32	Item 20	Richard Fish	BOF 69: Virtual or Face to Face Members to give preference.
33	Item 20	All	Next Meetings BOF 69: Tuesday 18 th January or Tuesday 1 st February 2022. BOF 70: 13 th and 14 th June 2022 to be hosted by Rochester Bridge Trust
34	Item 20	Richard Fish/ Sue Threader	BOF 70 Detailed arrangements to be confirmed.

BOF 68 Actions v2
Richard Fish
3rd December 2021